
 
About the impact on our Sanbongi factory due to the 
explosion at the Sanbongi factory of Rasa Industries,Ltd. 

6th Jan 2022 

At around 8:50 on January 6, 2022, there was an explosion at the Rasa Industries 

Sanbongi factory in Osaki City, Miyagi Prefecture. 

Our Sanbongi factory is close to Rasa Industries Sanbongi factory, but there is no 

damage of our production and employees at our Sanbongi factory due to this explosion. 

No delivery delay is expected for our customers. 


